Harrlson-Ray Water Company, Inc.
P O Box 2818
Pasco, WA 99302-2818

September 19, 2007

Carol J. Washburn

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P O Box 47250

Olympia WA 98504-7250

Subject: Harrison-Ray Water Company, Inc.
General Rate Filing

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Harrison-Ray Water Company, Inc. has a revision to our recently submitted
revised tariff filed with the commission on August 28, 2007. We are requesting
an increase in annual revenue of $59,035. We have revised sheet number 22
and sheet number 45, which are attached.

Please call 509-545-1908 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Tom Harrison
Vice-President
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